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PREFACE

This volume is the result of two symposia held
on the pzst and present status of the avifauna of
the Salten Sea: the first in the Imperial Valley
in the sunmer of 1997, sponsored by the West-
ern Field Ornithologists, the second in Riverside
in spring of 2000, hosted by the Cooper Orni-

ologicel Society. In the introductory chapter

at follews we summarize the dynamic history
of the Salton Sink and Colorado River Delta, the
Wkey environmental issues in the region, and the
genesis cf these symposia and the papers in this
volume.

Financial support for the volume was provid-
ed by the Cooper Ornithological Society, PRBO
Conservzation Science, U.S. Environmental Pro-
tection Agency (grant #X-98955101-0), and
Western Field Ornithologists. We are grateful to
Philip Unitt and Michael A. Patten for organiz-
ing the symposia in 1997 and 2000, respectively.
We are greatly indebted to John Rotenberry,
STUDIES N AVIAN BIoLOGY editor, for his profes-
sional and collegial guidance during this project,
and to Eugenia McNaughton, EPA Environmen-
tal Scientist, for support of this volume. We
thank Dzn Anderson for his early encourage-
ment for the volume, Eduardo Palacios, Susana
Peluc, and Jill Deppe for the Spanish translation
of abstracts, and Viola Toniolo for editorial as-
sistance. We also thank Lisa Lewis and the Uni-
versity of Redlands for assistance with maps,
David Janiger and Claire Peaslee for help with
images, end Sarah Warnock for modifying log-
0s. We are grateful to the following individuals

for critical reviews of manuscripts: Dan Ander-
son, Doug Barnum, Charles Collins, Sam Fitton,
Milton Friend, Kimball L. Garrett, Steve N. G.
Howell, Stuart Hurlbert, Joseph R. Jehl, Jr., John
Kelly, Guy McCaskie, Miguel Mora, Brian Mill-
sap, Steve Myers, Lewis Oring, Eduardo Pala-
cios, Michael Patten, Marilyn Spalding, Larry
Spear, Lynne Stenzel, Ken Sturm, John Take-
kawa, Philip Unitt, and Brian Walton. We are
indebted to N. John Schmitt and Jonathan Al-
derfer for contributing original artwork, and to
John Whitehead for the cover photo. We thank
Tim Manolis for sharing his artwork as well.

Finally, we are particularly appreciative of the
tireless efforts of Kimball Garrett, Michael Pat-
ten, and Nils Warnock in this endeavor and those
of many others, such as Doug Barnum, Clark
Bloom, Milton Friend, Robert McKernan,
Charles Pelizza, Sylvia Pelizza, Rey Stendell,
and Ken Sturm, who have worked to increase
awareness about the importance of avian habi-
tats in the Salton Sink.

We dedicate this volume to Norman D. Hogg
(1947-1996). Norm grew up in the Coachella
Valley and continued to hunt, farm, and conduct
bird studies at the north end of the Salton Sea
throughout his all too brief adult life. His knowl-
edge and appreciation of the Salton Sea’s habi-
tats and avifauna was vast and profound. Norm
was a natural and gifted teacher; the humor and
enthusiasm with which he shared his keen in-
sight on the Sea will always be treasured.
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